
PROGRAMME

CANCELLATION: 
DISCRETIONARY 
GRANT 2023/24 

Dear Valued Stakeholder, 

Please note that the Discretionary Grants (DG) process for the following programmes 

have been cancelled. These were advertised on 18 November 2022 for the 2023/24 
financial DG allocations. 

Programme Title Programme Status Constituency 

Skills Programme: Service 
Delivery 

Cancelled PSETA Accredited Skills 
Development Providers 

Skills Programme: Mentoring & 
Coaching 

Cancelled PSETA Accredited Skills 
Development Providers 
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